
THANK YOU VILLAGE BUSINESSES! 
   
The Livonia Gardens Club thanks all the Village businesses which participated in the Club's 
Christmas Wreath sale. We are most grateful for your support!   Businesses pre-ordered the 
wreaths which were decorated by Club members.  Each wreath was individually designed and 
decorated for the participating businesses to decorate their doors or windows.  This is the only 
fund raiser the Club holds, which helps to support the scholarship for a graduating Livonia 
High School Senior, table centerpieces for the Conesus Lake Nursing Home, and the purchase of 
the wreaths.    In the spring and summer, the Club plants flowers and cares for the gardens in 
the Village: the Library, Brooks Garden, Vitale Park, and the gardens in the parking area on 
Main Street.   
 
Again, we thank the businesses for your support!  
 The Livonia Gardens Club  
 
If anyone is interested in joining the Livonia Gardens Club, please contact: 
Connie Genduso- 346-2281; or 
Margie Enright- 346-5680; or 
Joan Ellison- bjlookagain@hotmail.com 
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